February 17, 2015

NEW GRADUATION PROGRAM

Dear Parents and Students of the CHS Class of 2019:

Last year, the State of Texas changed graduation requirements for
students entering high school. The new plans include expanded
opportunities for students to explore career interests in addition to
the traditional core subject requirements.

®

Beginning with the Class of 2018 and beyond, all student degree
plans will include “Endorsement” electives. Within five
Endorsement areas, 36 pathways will be offered to introduce
careers based on each student’s interest.

Please see the Information Sessions available, and pick a date and
time to come learn more about the graduation programs for the
Class of 2019. Several staff members and faculty will be available to
answer questions. Additionally, our high school counselors will be
booking appointments to further discuss individual plans.

We look forward to seeing you. If you have any questions, please
contact the Administration Office at 903-602-8146.

Wishing you continued success!

Sincerely,

D,\a\;l 7/@7" Graduation Information Sessions
Dr. Diane Frost Tuesday, Feb 24 5:30pm CHS Commons
Superintendent Tuesday, Mar 3 6:00pm CHS Commons

Corsicana ISD

NOTE: Please choose one session. Both sessions will be
translated into Spanish.



